From: orty weinberger |

Sent: 03 March 2020 13:27

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Noa Ram; Joe Henry; Hope, Obote

Subject: Re: 1800.1445: Draft s106 Agreement - 74 Fortune Green Road: 2020/0087/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jonathan,

Thank you for your email.

Yes, we agree to an extension of time. Please just let me know who are the 4 parties to the agreement as 1
can only think of 3 (Camden council, me know behalf of 74 fortune green road Ltd. And the lender). Please
let me know. Thanks again.

Kind regards,

Orly Weinberger

On 3 Mar 2020, at 13:16, McClue, Jonathan _ wrote:

Thank you Noa for turning this around so quickly. | can now confirm that the prior
approval has a resolution to grant subject to the S1086 being signed, which we're
arranging ASAP for you. It will take a few days to get this sorted and then there are
four parties to sign so could you please agree an extension of time for that to occur?
We would appreciate that and will get everything sorted right away.

Kind regards

Jonathan McClue
Principal Planner
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From: Noa Ram [N

Sent: 02 March 2020 17:40



